North West Drving Club Newsletter



President - George Bowman Chairman - Adam Fawcett Secretary - Alison Bell Tel: 07765405509 Email: pjamesbell@hotmail.com Treasurer - Tommy Tomlinson

Dear Member

Happy New Year albeit a little late.

First things first – Subs were due on 1st January 2024 and membership forms can be downloaded from the website. If you pay by BACS please can you still complete a membership form so we can ensure our records are correct.

The 2024 AGM is scheduled to take place on 4th February at Edenhall Hotel. Preordering is required and the menu can be downloaded from our website. The AGM is always a great chance to catch up with fellow drivers in the warmth and comfort of the hotel lounge. If you were lucky enough to be awarded a trophy in 2023 please ensure you return it to Marina Chapman or a committee member ahead of the event.

The club continues to have a small dedicated team of helpers who go above and beyond to ensure that our club events run smoothly. It would be great to see more people helping out in whatever way they can. If you are able to offer any help please get in touch with one of the committee members. We are always looking for new committee members so if you would like to get more involved in the running of the club please contact one of the existing committee members for more information.

NWDC Committee

Diary Dates 2024

4th February – 11am AGM and presentation of trophies – Edenhall Hotel

10th March 17th March & 24th March – Spring Indoor Arena Challenge, Newton Rigg Equestrian Centre, Penrith

21st April -Training day, Newton Rigg EC

12th May - One Day Event - Dalemain

15th-16th June – Training Camp with Chris Ainscough, Preston

TBC- Summer Show, Dalemain

22nd September- Training Day, Newton Rigg EC

29th September – Event TBC Nord Vue, Armathwaite

6th October, 20th October, 3rd Nov & 17th Nov – Autumn Indoor Arena Challenge, Newton Rigg EC



- All drivers must ensure that they have adequate insurance
- All equines must be upto date with their vaccinations. Newton Rigg and Dalemain are asking for 12monthly vaccinations
- Please help to keep venues tidy by taking home any litter, cleaning up horse poo etc
- Whilst dogs are welcome at our events they must be kept on a lead at all times

Points Forms 2024

Points forms can be downloaded from the website.

Please complete these and return to Alison Bell at the end of the year to be in with a chance of winning one of the accumulator trophies.

Points are awarded at all NWDC events and you need to be a current member.

The late David Humes who sadly passed away December 2023.

David had been a member of NWDC in recent years and loved his Welsh ponies. David was a great supporter of the club, always lending a hand and will be greatly missed.

